
From: DALA FA  

Sent: Tuesday, May 21, 2019 3:41 PM 

To: Jeff Healey <jeff.healey@richmondhill.ca> 

Cc: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 

Subject: The building at 186,188 Church st., richmond Hill 

Hi, 

I am the onwner of 189 Church st., richmond hill. I had a long vacation and just came 

back. I found the notice on 186 and 188 Church st., richmond hill. 

There will be built a huge building at 186 and 188 Church st.,richmond hill. To change 

the official plan and zoning bylaw will seriously  affect my house! It will change the value 

of my house , block the sun of my house ,  and change the privacy of my house! 

We are strongly against the proposal to build the building! 

If you you have any information , plan or meeting ,pls call me at xxx xxx-xxxx. 

Thanks! 

LIN WANG 


